
African Swine Fever is a disease that  affect all swine and wild boars  causing high mortality,          
leading to serious economic losses and trade blockages in pig farming and wild boar hunting sectors. 
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Do  not  leave  food 

waste available to  

wild  boars.  

Throw the food waste  

in the waste basket   

protected from any  

contact  with  wild      

animals. 

If  you  are  travelling 

outside  Portugal  do 

not  bring  with  you 

pork and wild boar 

meat products. 

 

When travelling,  do  not  

carry with you any  pork 

and   wild   boar   meat 

products. 

Do not feed swine 

with food waste.  

This practice is illegal. 

In case of suspicion of African Swine Fever in swine or wild boar, you must immediately contact DGAV or ICNF 

DSAVR Norte: 253 783 013/16 - dsavrn@dgav.pt      DSAVR Algarve: 289 970 700 - dsavr.algarve@dgav.pt 

DSAVR Centro: 271 208 335 - dsvrc@dgav.pt       ICNF: 213 507 900/4 - dgrac@icnf.pt 

DSAVR Lisboa e Vale do Tejo: 263 730 580 - secretariado.lvt@dgav.pt   DVS-DRAD: 295 404 200  - info.drag@azores.gov.pt 

DASVR Alentejo: 66 897 700 - secretariado_dsvralentejo@dgav.pt   DSPS-DRADR: 261 201 790 - dsav.dra.srap@madeira.gov.pt 
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See EFSA’s animation on ASF in: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eyQ4t1wHl2M  

Feed    swine    with         

appropriate feedstuffs 

in particular those from 

officially    approved      

establishments. 

The  African Swine Fever virus can be easily spread through contaminated meat products 

This disease is not transmissible to Humans 

WARNING ! WARNING !   
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